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October 10, 2019

The Honorable Tony Evers
Governor, State of Wisconsin
Room 115 East, State Capitol
Madison, WI 53707

*HAND DELIVERED*

Dear Governor Evers,

We would like to bring to your attention the state employee compensation plans that need
approval by the Legislature’s Joint Committee on Employment Relations (JCOER).

To date, we have only heard from and met with representatives from the University of Wisconsin
System and UW-Madison regarding the proposed compensation plans that need approval. We
have not received the requisite materials from your administration’s Division of Personnel
Management. We cannot schedule a JCOER hearing to approve the compensation plans until we
have the materials for review from your administration.

Please submit your plans for review as soon as possible so that we may begin the process of
considering the updated compensation plans for the hardworking men and women employed in

the Wisconsin state government.

Sincerely,

Roger Roth Robin J. Vos
Senate President Assembly Speaker




